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TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING W/BUSINESS 

 

  The workshop meeting/with business, of the Town Board, 

Town of Palmyra, scheduled  to be held on Thursday, May 13, 

1999 at the Town Office, 201 East Main Street, Palmyra, was 

called to order at 8:50  PM by Town Supervisor David C. Lyon. 

Upon roll call, the following board members were present: 

Town Supervisor -  David C. Lyon 
Town Board Members - David Nussbaumer 

Lynne Green 
Michael Lambrix 
James Welch 
 
 

Michael Lambrix moved to set a public hearing date of Thursday, 

May 27, 1999 at 8PM at the Palmyra Town Office, 201 East Main 

Street to consider the proposed Local Law #2 of 1999 entitled 

“The Property Nuisance Abatement Law of the Town of 

Palmyra.” 

Seconded by:   David Nussbaumer     Carried:   Unanimously 

 David Nussbaumer moved to adjourn this meeting of the 

Town Board. 

Seconded by:  Michael Lambrix     Carried:   Unanimously 

    Respectfully submitted, 

 

    Beverly E. Hickman, Town Clerk 
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